Dear Gordon & Cynthia,

The enclosed full page from Ming Pao on July 2 covers your music activities. We are

proud of you!

Look forward to seeing you and Cynthia in the summer.

Best Regards,
William Yip

Chairman, Canada Land Limited

15/F Yat Chau Building,

262 Des Voeux Road Central, Hong Kong
Chairman Office : (852) 2854 4331
General : (852) 2854 4333

Fax :(852) 25410389

Email : william_yip@canadaland.com.hk
Website : www.canadaland.com.hk

Dear William,

Cynthia and I are most grateful to you and to Eva for your words of encouragement.

When we started our work at Tin Shui Wai in 2009, we had no resources, little hope,
and just a dose of blind faith in the belief that there is a demand in Hong Kong for
music training for young people who are less priviledged. In the past 4 years, we have
founded 4 orchestras, 3 now practising in Hong Kong, plus 1 in Nan Sha, Punyu.
Over 200 students are now taking weekly lessons.

With the support of good friends like you, yes, we will soldier on.
Love to Eva.

Best regards,
Gordon
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